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Housing Review On-going 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 14, Ohiarí:ha/June 2018) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to inform the Community that it is in the 
process of undergoing an operational and financial assessment of the 
MCK Housing Department. The MCK had been made aware of 
accounting discrepancies regarding payments made at the MCK Housing 
Department, which required immediate action. These discrepancies are 
under review on a case-by-case basis. 
 
The operational and financial assessment will take approximately one 
month, including a reconciliation of any accounts where a discrepancy is 
found. The results will be communicated to the individual clients. We 
would ask that all clients continue to make their regular housing 
payments to the cashier at the MCK Main building only.   
   
We also want to reiterate that every effort is being made to rectify the 
situation and that, at this time, no one is being evicted.  
 
Please be aware that MCK cannot comment further on the issue at this 
time but the results will be communicated to the public upon completion 
of the assessment. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 63251 

joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Paul Rice 
Executive Financial 
Officer 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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